
Barn Hunt Association and Scamper Detectives/Canine Adventures 

COVID-19 Waiver 

 

 I am a fully vaccinated individual 2 weeks post final dose or have provided a 
negative PCR test within 72 hours of event. I am willing and able to produce 
documentation of vaccination status upon request. If unwilling/unable to produce 
documentation/proof, I understand that I must mask in accordance to the COVID-19 
rules or will be dismissed from the Event, subject to a misconduct hearing, and 
possible suspension or dismissal from Barn Hunt. 

 

 I have not been vaccinated against COVID 19 or am unwilling/unable to provide 
proof of vaccination status. I will wear a mask and follow all Barn Hunt COVID-19 rules 
in the designated Barn Hunt area at all times.   

 

I certify that I do not, to my knowledge, have COVID-19 at the time of attending this 
event, nor have I knowingly been in contact with or exposed to any person with 
COVID-19 within the past 10 days. I have not been told to isolate or quarantine. I am 
not awaiting the results of a COVID test. If I have been diagnosed with the virus or 
have had virus-like symptoms but no formal diagnosis, I certify that I have been 
released by government officials and/or my health care providers to resume all 
activity with no limit, and can produce results from a positive antibody test on 
request, or have had no symptoms for a minimum of 10 days prior to the Event. I 
understand that I have entered and am competing at this Barn Hunt event entirely at 
my own risk and take full responsibility for my own health and safety during this 
Event. I pledge to follow all Barn Hunt Association and specific Club Event rules and 
requirements to mitigate any possibility of infecting others or becoming infected. I 
understand and will follow all mask-wearing rules. I will cooperate with any health 
department and/or State/Local guidelines that have jurisdiction in the area in which 
the Event is taking place. The Barn Hunt Association LLC and Scamper 
Detectives/Canine Adventures are in no way liable for any present or future COVID-19 
infection incurred at any time by any person, in attendance or not in attendance, 
before, during or after this Event. 

 

 

____________________________________________________________________ 

Signature                                                        Print name                                     Date 

 


